
4-H SUPER SATURDAY
MARCH 29 AT THE MANAWA HIGH SCHOOL

REGISTRATION AND MORE INFORMATION TO COME IN MID FEBRUARY. 
WE ARE LOOKING FOR INDIVIDUALS - YOUTH AND ADULTS - TO LEAD
CLASSES.  
REACH OUT TO PENNY.TANK@WISC.EDU IF INTERESTED IN
VOLUNTEERING OR LEARNING MORE!

SAVE THE DATE 

WAUPACA COUNTY


